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Hogg River Next Project: at one
time Hogg River played host to spring
run rainbow trout.

In fact, talk to an oldtimer and
they’ll even mention some good
catches of speckled trout.

Over the years, once again, a river
has fallen prey to deterioration.
Silting, beaver dams and other ob-
structions have turned the Hogg into
little more than a running ditch.

Huronia Chapter of Trout Unlimited
IS hoping to return this cold water
river into a heaven for speckies and
rainbow trout.

Previous projects on the south end
of the North River have shown great
success with rainbows, browns and
speckies using their man made
spawning beds and natural spawning
beds cleaned and raked by their

organization. Projects such as these

require man power.
Trout Unlimited is asking anyone
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interested in cleaning up the Hogg
River to attend their meeting on
March 25.

Meeting will be held at the Wye
Marsh at 7:30 p.m. There will be a
charge of $1 to cover the cost of the
hall.

A special invitation has been sent
out to land owners on the Hogg River.

TU will inform those present what
work has to be done and set out a plan
for work days.

With enough help the Hogg River
could once again home a good run of
rainbow trout and speckies.

For those following the trail of
Huronia’s wild turkey, the big bird
has landed. Presently, thrity-five
wild turkeys have been released in
south Huronia District.

So far, according to John Dobell,
MNR Midhurst, all birds are doing
fine. Over winter months they
followed deer trails picking up left

overs from feeding deer.

During winter months two birds
carrying radio collars were closely
monitored. Even with transmitters
sightings were rare. With breeding

season coming up MNR expects to add
to its flock.

For perch fishermen the Fifth
Annual Orillia Perch Festival begins

on April 14 through May 4.

Prize structure has been changed
somewhat this year giving more
chances for fishermen to pick up some
easy cash while in the derby.

Fifty perch with $1,000 riding on
their backs will be released. There
will also be prizes for the largest
perch over the entire derby as well as
daily prizes to be drawn.

For further infromation contact the
Orillia & Distriet Chamber of Com-
merce, 11 Commerce Dr., Orillia,
Ontario, L3V 6H3.

Huronia Optical to face
Therrien’s in final

Huronia Optical
wrapped up their
Penetang Rec Hockey
League semi-final
series against G.
Willicers with a con-
vincing 11-1 victory to
take the series three
games to one. Gary
Hansford led the attack
with a hat trick, while
Paul Hayes contributed
a pair of markers. Carl
Cowan Wayne King,
Bruce Guthrie, Peter
Roi, Russ Coull, and
Steve Kennedy each
notched singletons.
Frank Hall replied for
G. Willicers.

Huronia Optical will
now meet Therrien’s
Furnitire in a best of
seven final. The first
game 1s slated for

p.m., with game two
scheduled for Sunday at
10 a.m. Tuesday, the
teams will do battle at

7:45 p.m., while
Thursday, game time
will be 7 p.m.
Figure
skating
next week
Midland Figure

Skating Club is holding
its annual carnival,
Holidays on Ice, April 5
at 1:30 p.m. and 7 p.m.,
and April 6 at 1:30 p.m.
Ticket prices are $3.50
for adults and $1.50 for
children. They are
available from mem-

Time to sign up
for baseball

Dear Editor:

Would you please print the following in your
sports section:

“'Spring is here and the Major League Season is
underway. Many people are now starting to think
'‘BASEBALL.” However, during the cold winter
months the MMBA executive has been hard at
work discussing ways and means of improving
minor ball in the Midland area and several
decisions have been made which should lead to a
great 1986 season.

There will be a major push to develop a strong
houseleague system which in futuré years should
provide a good source of Allstar players. In an

effort to provide proper training, two preseason
clinics will be offered - one for coaches and one for
players - headed up by ex-major leaguer, Gord
Dyment. Gord spent many years in the pro
leagues and will be offering his knowledge and
expertise to coaches and players not onlv at the
clinics, but also throughout the year.

Other important changes this year will be the
addition of a permanent T-ball Allstar Team
which will play out-of-town T-Ball Allstars
throughout the season rather than once a year as
done previously. If registration warrant, the
major houseleague will be expanded to form a

separate 15 / 16 year old division. The number of
Allstar Teams will be dependent on the interest
shown. Players and parents of potential allstars
will be asked to make a firm commitment for the
season prior to MMBA investing time and money
in Allstar teams, particularly in the Ban-
tam / Midget divisions.

There will be a minimal increase in
registration / sponsorship fees this season in order
to help combat the increasing cost of running the
league.

Registrations will be held in front of Duquette’s
Home Electronic Centre at Mountainview Mall on
Saturday April 5, and 12 between the hours of 9
a.m. and 4 p.m.

If you would like more information, please
contact Ken Greenwood at 526-4831 or Karen
Wright at 526-5379.”

Once again the MMBA executive would like to
thank your newspaper for their continuing support
of minor sports in Midland. Your cooperation in
printing our write-ups free of charge, greatly
reduces our operating costs and helps us reach the
local population.

Yours truly,
Midland Minor Baseball
Ken Greenwood - President

MIDLAND GOLF &

COUNTRY
CLUB

8th Annual Spring Golf Clinic

Place: Midland Secondary School é
Dates: March 31, April 7, 14, 21,28“ il
Al

3 sessions
6-7 (Beginners)7-8 &8:15-9:15

Cost: $20.00 (includes a round of golf at
MGCC Site of 1986 Ontario Amateur

Championship

Instructor: Paul Jennings, MGCC Professional
Registration forms available at MSS or PSS or
from Joan Lavin 526-9485.

They’re all champs

Huronia Office Services has sponsored a bonspiel
for the past twelve years. Shown with their in-
dividual trophies are: Steve Newhouse, Skip; Kay
Biggar of H.O.S.; Scott McIllravey: Jason Jones:
and Steve Hogg. The schools greatly appreciate
the support of both these sponsors.
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INGREDIBLE SONY
MIRRORBLACK
TRINITRON

14” REMOTE CONTROL MIRRORBLACK
TRINITRON COLOR TV
(measured diagonally)

» MirrorBlack Trinitron one-gun/one-lens color system
* High contrast, low reflection picture tube

« New PanFocus Electron Gun

= Dynamic Color Circuitry for natural, lifelike color
reproduction and purer, cleaner whites
Cable-Ready Tuning (181 channels)

Express Commander RM-729 remote control
Sleep-timer for automatic shutoff

On-Screen display

Video-Audio input

Frequency Synthesis Express Tuning

*549.

Reg. Hours:

Mon.. Tues.. Wed..
Sat..9to6 @‘
Thurs. & Fri.9to0 9

JERRY'S RADIO & T.vV.
OF BARRIE LTD.
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Close to perfect
fire alarm record

A chimney fire, which
severely damaged the
interior of an Ossossane
Beach cottage, also
spoiled an otherwise
perfect weekly record
for local departments.

With 11 fire halls
between Waubaushene
and Waverley, it is
unusual to record seven
consecutive days with
no alarms.

With the exception of
the Tiny Township
cottage fire, depart-
ments in Tay, Midland.
Penetanguishene, Port
McNicoll, and Victoria
Harbour reported no
emergencies of any type
between March 12 and
March 19.

tonight at Penetang
Arena, beginning at 8

bers of- the club or at
Centennial Arena.

RE-UPHOLSTERY
SPECIAL $59Q:774V £,

. RE-UPHOLSTE%—:&"

2 piece set - ‘ e

® . Price includes
material & labour

Proprietor: Gary Stone  Telephone 5264585
375 William Street, Unit 3 ~ Midland, Ontario

KV1370R )

342 BAYFIELD ST. BaRrie 726-0551

&

Georgian Bay
Islands

CHILDREN

and

Offshore Jackets
T’s and shorts

CLOTHING
ARRIVING
DAILY

Offshore, Mistral

Ocean Pacific
Royal Robins -

Canterbury

spring
Jackets

0-25%

Bay Islands WINDSURFING

345 KING ST., MIDLAND 526-5334
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